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Planned changes - management information covering legal 
aid Exceptional Case Funding 
 

 

 

Introduction 
 

1. This note is to advise users of the intention to publish management 
information relating to Exceptional Case Funding (ECF) applications 
and determinations in England and Wales. 

 
Summary 
 

2. Official Statistics relating to ECF are currently published in the regular 
Legal Aid Statistics bulletin.  This note is to advise users that 
information relating to ECF applications and determinations for the 
period from 1 April to 30 June 2014 will be released early as 
management information. This is in order to comply with a court order 
made during an ongoing judicial review.   
 

3. The order directs the Legal Aid Agency to disclose to the court 
statistical data for this period by 31 August 2014.  This information will 
therefore be published on Thursday 28 August 2014.  

 
4. Although this data is quality-checked and compiled in the same way as 

the official statistics on ECF, the official statistics are more complete.  
This is because they are published later, which means a greater 
proportion of cases have been determined at the time of publication. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 



Contact details and further information 
 
For queries, comments or further information on the issues set out in this note, 
please contact: 
 
Chandni Lakhani 
Ministry of Justice 
7th floor 
102 Petty France 
London SW1H 9AJ 
Tel: 020 3334 3882 
Email: statistics@legalaid.gsi.gov.uk 
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